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The tourism sector has grown significantly in the last
couple of decades, and has become one of the major
drivers of economic development, the accumulation of
foreign exchange reserves, and the creation of
employment for both skilled and unskilled labour. On the
other hand, the tourism sector is also becoming more
vulnerable to the increasing economic uncertainty
domestically and globally. Given these facts, it is
important to empirically investigate the roles of
economic uncertainty and infrastructure development in
the tourism sector. For further reading, please visit
the  Special Issue Website.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
I encourage you to contribute a research or
comprehensive review article for consideration for
publication in Sustainability, an international Open
Access journal which provides an advanced forum for
research findings in areas related to sustainability and
sustainable development. Sustainability publishes
original research articles, review articles and
communications. I am confident you will find the journal
contributes to enhancing understanding of sustainability
and fostering initiatives and applications of
sustainability-based measures and activities.
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